
U.S. ARMY INSTALLATION SUPPORT MANAGEMENT ACTIVITY
STRATFORD ARMY ENGINE PLANT

550 MAIN STREET

STRATFORD, CONNECTICUT 06615-7574

21 August 2003

Ms. Diane Duva

Department of Environmental Protection
Waste Engineering and Enforcement Division
79 Elm Street

Hartford, CT 06106-5127

Re. Submission of Environmental Condition Assessment Form (ECAF)
United States Army Stratford Army Engine Plant
550 Main Street, Stratford, Connecticut

Dear Ms. Duva:

United States Army Stratford Army Engine Plant (SAEP) is submitting the attached ECAF
document in accordance with the provisions of Section 22a-449(c)-105(h) of the Regulations of
Connecticut State Agencies.

SAEP IS currently in the remedial investigation phase of the installation's environmental
restoration program under the Comprehensive Environmental Response, Compensation, and
Liability Act (CERCLA). A comprehensive environmental description of SAEP can be found in
the draft 2003 Remedial Investigation Report, which was submitted to your department for
review in January 2003. This document is also the source for most of the data included in this
ECAF submission.

Mr. Kenneth Feathers of the Connecticut Department of Environmental Protection Site
Remediation Division is our assigned CTDEP site coordinator.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact this
office at 203-385-4453.

Sincerely,

Szy^ter W.
Installation

Stratford Army Engine Plant
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